
1

Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 4:01 PM
To: 'Eleanor Moulton'
Cc: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: Sale of Vero Electric to FPL

Dear Ms. Moulton, 
 
Thank you for your email, dated August 29, 2018, which Commissioner Brown has received and read.  The Commission 
Clerk has placed a copy of your email in Docket No. 20170235-EI, Petition by Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) for 
authority to charge FPL rates to former City of Vero Beach customers and for approval of FPL's accounting treatment for 
City of Vero Beach transaction and Docket No. 20170236-EU, Joint petition to terminate territorial agreement, by Florida 
Power & Light and the City of Vero Beach.  We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Shalonda M. Hopkins 
Florida Registered Paralegal 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6030 (Office) 
(850) 413-6031 (Fax)  
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be 
subject to public disclosure. 
 
From: Eleanor Moulton [mailto:Moulton96@msn.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 3:04 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Cc: Office Of Commissioner Clark 
Subject: Sale of Vero Electric to FPL 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am a no vote on the sale.  Please carefully consider this sale.  We as citizens were given the chance to vote on 
allowing the council to LOOK INTO a sale, not make the decision by three people to sell.   
 
Thank you for the chance to voice my opinion.  I have lived in Vero for 69 years and believe our 
utility company has served us well. 
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